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Upcoming Events:
**Nov. 4 – 7 – Book Fair Week
**Nov. 5 - Hot Lunch
**Nov. 6 – Parent/Teacher Interviews- 3:30 – 8:30 pm
**Nov. 8 – No classes
**Nov. 11 – Remembrance Day observed – No classes
**Nov. 21 – Boston Pizza Lunch
**Nov. 25 - Bus Driver AppreciationDay

*** Our monthly newsletter is now available on our school website:
https://ec.srsd119.ca

If you would like a paper copy, please contact the school at
306-922-8329. ***

https://ec.srsd119.ca
https://ec.srsd119.ca


Administrator’s Message

Administrator’s Message

As we transition into October, I hope you’ve all had the chance to enjoy the unusually warm September weather

we’ve been experiencing! It’s been a wonderful start to the school year, and I’m thrilled to share some exciting

updates for the coming month.

First, a big congratulations to our Cross-Country team, which has had an outstanding start to the season! The hard

work and dedication from both our athletes and coaches are truly paying off. We’re proud of you all! We look

forward to seeing how each of you do at this year’s Extravaganza at Spruce Home.

We have several important events and dates to note in October:

October 3rd is our first Hot Lunch of the year. We want to say a special thank you to all of the volunteers who will

be shopping for supplies as well as those who will be with us on October 3rd to cook and serve this meal.

There are no classes on October 11th due to a PLC Day for staff. In addition, we have no classes on October 14th as

we observe Thanksgiving.

We are gearing up for this year’s Walkathon which will take place on October 18th. We hope that all our students

have been busy collecting pledges for the walkathon. We are still looking for volunteers to man our drink stations or

to walk with our classes. I would like to make sure that you are aware that we will be heading out earlier this year

in order to get back to the school earlier. We are very fortunate that Regan Grimwood has generously offered to

sponsor a hot dog barbeque following the walkathon. This will be a wonderful chance to gather at the end of a long

walk. Thank you, Regan!!!

Our first BPs lunch is scheduled for October 24th. Finally, we would like to invite everyone to join us on October

31st. We’ll be celebrating Halloween with a Costume Parade at 1:00 PM. Students will get into their costumes

following the lunch recess.

Thank you for your continued support. Wishing everyone a fantastic October ahead!



As fall approaches, please be sure your child is dressed for the weather. It is difficult

to enjoy the outdoors when trying to keep warm.

Report Cards and Parent/Teacher Interviews: Please remember that parents can view
student progress at any time using Edsby. Parent/ Teacher interviews will take place
on Wed., Nov.6th, from 3:30 to 8:30 pm. Please talk to your child about their progress,
both academically and behaviorally and please make contact with your child’s teacher during
interview time. Communication between school and home is very important. Interview times
will be scheduled and sent home with the students. If you cannot make it to your scheduled
interview, please call your child’s teacher to make other arrangements.

Book Fair: The annual Scholastic Book Fair will be starting on Monday, November 4th with the

last day being Thurs., November 7th. Stop in during interviews to take a look and enter in the
family draw!

Volleyball: The Grade 6/7/8 volleyball team's season is in full swing. Team members are:
Emry Grimwood, Kohen Grimwood, Priya Jeancart, Brynn MacDonald, Ru Maenzanise, Zach
Hallam, Noah Guidinger, Penn Guidinger, Marcus Diks, Max Kapacila-Johnson, Grayson McCloy
and Rowan Rybka. The players are working hard and having a lot of fun at practices and are
excited to get things started. We look forward to the remainder of the season.

October 3rd @ Westview
October 9th East Central and Westview @ Ecole Valois

The second half of the season has not been released yet.

Mr. Kowal & Miss Tatlow



Prince Albert Golf & Curling Centre Junior Curling Program

Juniors – ages 11 – 19 – Mondays & / or Wednesdays 4:30 – 5:30 pm
League includes league play & instruction

League runs October 23 to March 6
Cost - $80 – Sliders & brooms are supplied

For more information, contact Pat Bibby 306-961-5353 or the PAG&CC office 306-765-5201

Junior League – ages 14 – 21 – previous curling experience preferred
Wednesdays 7:00 pm - $100 - October 18 to December 20

Registration is available online at pagcc.ca – curling – registration
Or at the curling office.

The Prince Albert Barveenok Ukrainian Dancers are accepting registrations for new dancers. We have Ukrainian
dance classes for age 4- Adult. No dance experience is necessary. All classes are on Wednesday evenings. Dancers
do not have to be of Ukrainian heritage to participate. Costumes are provided. Registration fees are modest.
www.pabarveenok.com. contact us at info@pabarveenok.com 

http://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=24379&d=nuKR5RAARXZIE_o2eKHcy-5QNGWrggqqthnjnJQHEw&u=http%3a%2f%2fwww%2epabarveenok%2ecom%2f
mailto:info@pabarveenok.com


HAPPY

THANKSGIVING

& HAVE A SAFE HALLOWEEN!


